
 

   

 

 
April 10, 2023  

 
Re: Neighborhood Traffic Calming Pilot Project Survey Results 

 
  

Dear Resident,  
 
Below are the post-installation survey results for the Crescent Park traffic calming project. The survey 
asked Crescent Park residents to vote yes or no to the permanent installation of the temporary traffic 
calming measures.   
  
Location 1: Southwood Drive & East Crescent Drive included Curb Extensions and Stop Signs 

 

• 74% of the neighborhood household voted YES to permanently install these calming 

measures 

• 26% of the neighborhood household voted NO to permanently install these calming 

measures  
 
A review of the survey results in the immediate geographic vicinity of the Project Location 1 also yielded 
similar results.  
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Location 2: Hamilton Avenue, Southwood Drive, and Center Drive Survey Result included an Oval-
Shaped Traffic Circle 

 

• 78% of the neighborhood households voted YES to a permanent installation of the oval-

shaped traffic circle  

• 22% of the neighborhood households voted NO to a permanent installation of the oval-

shaped traffic circle  
 
 

               
 
 
Next Steps: The Office of Transportation will seek Planning and Transportation Committee review and 
City Council approval to permanently install these traffic calming measures. Once the City Council 
approves the measures, staff will seek to initiate the design and seek community feedback and input on 
the improvement’s during the design process. Stay up to date with the project and find community 
meetings as they are scheduled at www.cityofpaloalto.org/CrescentParkTraffic.  
 
Contact the Office of Transportation at (650) 329-2520 or email transportation@cityofpaloalto.org with 
questions. 
  
 

Thank You,  
City of Palo Alto Office of Transportation Staff 
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